
 

 

 

 

12 June 2014 

 

 

 

Nicolai Thomson 

fyi-request-840-e926db92@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Ref: 2014/06/02013 

 

Dear Mr Thomson 

 

Thank you for your email of 2 June 2014 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the 

following information: 

 

“Please can you send me the briefing papers for the Ministers attendance at this years anti-

trafficking conference on June 5th and 6th 2014, and this years reports or briefing papers as 

to the New Zealand Governments on-going response to the 2009 plan of action?” 

 

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. If you have any 

enquiries regarding your request, you may contact us via email at oia@mbie.govt.nz or 

 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 

PO Box 3705 

Wellington 6140 

 

Your email was received on 3 June 2014 and a response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 


